
Florida Cancer Specialists & Research Announces Senior Management Promotions

Florida Cancer Specialists & Research Institute, LLC (FCS) has announced the promotion of three members of its Senior Management Team.
Trevor Heritage, PhD has been promoted to Senior Vice President & Data Officer; Sherry Lark has been promoted to Senior Vice President,
Human Resources; and John Mills has been promoted to Senior Vice President, Pharmacy Services & Chief of Staff.

As Senior Vice President & Data Officer, Trevor will be responsible for ensuring that patients and practice maximize the benefit of data by driving
FCS digital innovation strategies. He will lead initiatives to establish improved utilization of data to enhance precision medicine, clinical decision
support, value-based care and quality improvement, as well as data initiatives for research, real-world evidence and clinical trials.

Trevor joined FCS in December of 2020 as Vice President, Informatics. With over 30 years of experience, he has a rich history in leading digital
innovation initiatives, most notably with next-generation sequencing and genomics, and developing strategic informatics-based partnerships.

“In an organization as complex as Florida Cancer Specialists & Research Institute, it is necessary to ensure the proper management and
distribution of the data from all sources. Trevor’s combined expertise in data technology, research, value-based care and healthcare, in general,
have been extremely valuable to our organization,” remarked Chief Information Officer Ken Sturtz.

In her elevated role as Senior Vice President, Human Resources, Sherry will lead the development and deployment of innovative HR programs,
addressing the unique needs of our rapidly growing, state-wide practice, and will be responsible for enriching all functions of Human Resources.
Additional initiatives will include the creation of a strong employer brand through talent acquisition and development and building a strategy to
attract and acquire the best talent in the market.

Sherry joined FCS in May of 2022 as Vice President, Human Resources, bringing over 20 years of healthcare compensation and HR experience
in physician, financial and nuclear engineering services. Under her leadership at FCS, she has led efforts to realign resources and team
members to address the needs across the organization.
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